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Dear Mr Nile 

I am very pleased that there will be an inquiry into planning decisions that affect the City of 

Newcastle. 

I would like your enquiry to look into one particular decision that may be overlooked.  

The attention of the enquiry is respectfully directed to the spot rezoning of the King Edward 

Headland Reserve. From a ratepayer’s perspective there has been no satisfactory explanation 

as to how a developer can have an area successfully rezoned to exclude the public from its 

own land. 

I understand the Friends of King Edward Park have furnished you with all the relevant 

information to aid you in your enquiry so I would ask you to give it your full consideration. 

 

Thank you 

Yours sincerely 

Stephanie Williams 

 


